
BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
 

EXTENSION TO CURRENT PLANNING APPLICATION  
 

                                                     

A Consultation Papers has been Published by the Building and Development Control Committee on the States of 
Alderney website.  Any person may inspect a paper copy in the States Planning Office, Island Hall. 

 
Building Regulation Fee Schedule. Following the revised planning fee schedule last year the Building and 
Development Control Committee have now amended the Building regulation fees to be in line with the new 
Planning Application fees. 
 
 
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT A THE CONSULTATION PAPER SHOULD SUBMIT 
THEM IN WRITING (OR BY EMAIL) TO THE PLANNING OFFICE, STATES OF ALDERNEY, BY THURSDAY 14th MARCH 
2019. ANY REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE PROCESSED.  
  

       
  

     
      

       
  

      
    
           14th February 2019. 

 

Sam Osborne.  
Land, Planning & Research support Officer 
For and on behalf of the Building and 
Development Control Committee    

     Sam.Osborne@gov.gg 
    Tel. 820031 
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